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   ***END OF YEAR MEDICATION PICK UP REMINDER***

If your child has medication(s) in the health office, they must be picked up no later than 

Friday, May 24h by 3:30 pm. If you cannot pick up your child’s medication(s) by May 24th, then please make prior arrangements with the school nurse. Medication(s) must be picked up by an adult.  If you wish to have another adult besides the parent pick up the medication(s) for your child, please complete the form below and have that adult bring it with them. Please do not send in the form; it must be hand delivered. NCS will not be responsible for the safety of these medications once they are signed out of the health office.

Any medications that are left in the health office will be destroyed after school is completed.
MEDICATIONS WILL ONLY BE SIGNED OUT TO AN ADULT. Please do not send your child to pick up the medication.
If you have any questions, please call the Health Office at (602) 978-5134 ext 523.

Thank you,

Michelle Johnson RN, BSN

Lead School Nurse

I authorize the NCS staff to release my child’s medication(s) to the adult listed below.

(Name of adult picking up medication(s) for my child)

________________________________


___________________ 
(Parent/Guardian Signature)






(Date)  

